
Penkridge Parish Council 
         Haling Dene Centre 

         Cannock Road 

         Penkridge 

         Stafford 

         ST19 5DT 

          

20th March 2015 

To: Members of the Penkridge Parish Council [Planning] 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

I write to invite you to attend a meeting of the Penkridge Parish Council [Planning] to be held on Thursday 26th 

March 2015 at 7.00 pm at the Haling Dene Centre. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Lesley Griffiths 

Parish Clerk 

 

AGENDA 

 

1. APOLOGIES 

  

2. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

 

3. MINUTES 

 To approve the minutes of the meeting of the 12th March and the amended minutes of the 26th February 

2015 and to consider matters arising. 

 

4. DECISIONS 

 To note thee have been no decisions received. 
 

5. PLANNING APPLICATIONS 

To note there have been no Planning Applications received. 

 

6, VODAFONE RADIO BASE UPGRADE – PINFOLD LANE 

 To receive and consider a letter dated 10th March from Sinclair Dalby Limited, Chartered Surveyors, asking 

to for the Council’s thoughts on the above [details attached]. 

 

 

7. FOLLOW UP FROM PREVIOUS PLANNING MINUTES 

Pillaton License ???? 

 

8. DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING 
 Thursday 9th April 2015 at 7.00 pm.  



Penkridge Parish Council 
 

Minutes of the Planning Meeting held on 26th March 2015 

at 7.00 pm at the Haling Dene Centre 
 

Present 
 

Councillor    Calvert Stonehouse [Chairman] 

“  Mrs Isabel G A Ford  

“  Mrs Anne J Geoghegan 

“  Gordon Hawkins 

“  Mrs Petula M C Hughes 

“  Peter M Jones 

“  Victor Kelly 

“ Anthony Minshall 

“ David Oldfield 

“ Mrs Vivienne Smith 

 

2063. APOLOGIES 

An apology was received from Cllr Eastwood. 

 

2064. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

There were no Declarations of Interest. 
 

2065. MINUTES 

 Resolved that the minutes of the meeting held on 12th March and the amended minutes of 26th February 

2015 be confirmed and signed as a true record. 
  

2066. MATTERS ARISING 

 There were no matters arising. 

 

2067. DECISIONS 

It was noted that no decisions had been received. 

 

2068. PLANNING APPLICATIONS 

It was noted that no Planning Applications had been received. 

 

2069. VODAFONE RADIO BASE UPGRADE – PINFOLD LANE 

 A letter dated 10th March was received from Sinclair Dalby Limited, Chartered Surveyors, which asked for 

the Council’s thoughts on the above. 

Councillors asked that their objection be put forward together with the following: 

The mast would be located within the Conservation Area  

Due to the height of the mast this would obscure the view of St Michaels Church from the North 

approach to the village.  

Councillors asked if the mast could be moved closer to the Viaduct so it would not be so obvious from 

the roadside.   

They also had concerns with regard to the health implications of the mast.  

 

2070. FOLLOW UP FROM PREVIOUS PLANNING MINUTES 

It was noted that the license application for Pillaton Hall Farm had been approved on 5th January 2015. 

 

2071. DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING 
 Thursday 9th April 2015 at 7.00 pm.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Chairman    …………………………………………….                           Date            …….…………………………  

 


